
SelectHealth Celebrates US Supreme Court
Ruling on LGBTQ Rights

​SelectHealth is thrilled with the Supreme Court’s landmark civil rights
ruling today. After 64 years, the nation’s highest court has ruled that
Title VII of the 1964 Civil Rights Act prevents employers from
discriminating against gay or transgender workers.

As a health plan that has always supported the LGBTQ community
and that has been a leader in ensuring LGBTQ individuals’ access to
quality health care in a safe, respectful setting, SelectHealth
celebrates the court’s affirmation of this important legal protection. 
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